
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

From: DeMeo, Sharon M. 
To: Reed Super 
Cc: Stein, Mark; Edan Rotenberg 
Subject: RE: Merrimack Station, Bow, NH; NPDES Permit No. NH0001465 
Date: Tuesday, January 07, 2020 3:21:00 PM 

Hi Reed, 

This email confirms that EPA-Region 1 has received the two letters attached to your email regarding 
the NPDES permit process for the Merrimack Station. 
We will consider these comments moving forward. 

Thank you, 

Sharon DeMeo 
U.S. EPA – Region 1 
617-918-1995 

From: Reed Super <reed@superlawgroup.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2020 2:05 PM 
To: DeMeo, Sharon M. <Demeo.Sharon@epa.gov> 
Cc: Stein, Mark <Stein.Mark@epa.gov>; Edan Rotenberg <edan@superlawgroup.com> 
Subject: Merrimack Station, Bow, NH; NPDES Permit No. NH0001465 

Dear Ms. DeMeo, 

Please see the attached letters on behalf of Sierra Club and Conservation Law Foundation 
regarding the NPDES permit process for the Merrimack Station in Bow, NH, Permit No. NH0001465. 

Could you kindly confirm receipt of the two letters attached to this email? 

Thank you, 
Reed Super 

cc:  Mark Stein, Esq. 

*************************************** 
Reed W. Super 
SUPER LAW GROUP, LLC 
180 Maiden Lane, Suite 603 
New York, NY 10038 

(212) 242-2273 (direct) 
(212) 242-2355 (main) 
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(646) 345-9658 (mobile) 
(855) 242-7956 (fax) 

reed@superlawgroup.com 
www.superlawgroup.com 

*** CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE *** This e-mail is from Super Law Group, LLC, a law firm, and may 
contain information that is confidential or privileged.  If you are not the intended recipient, do not 
read, copy or distribute the e-mail or any attachments. Instead, please notify the sender and delete 
the e-mail and any attachments.  Thank you. 
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